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Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School 
167A Ligoniel Road 
BELFAST 
BT14 8 DP 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am sure most of you are aware of the ongoing crisis in the Ukraine. 

 

The school is currently working with some of our Polish families to hopefully provide 

URGENT essentials to help support families in the greatest need. 

 

While you are doing your shopping this weekend could I ask you to support the people of the 

Ukraine in the following ways: 

 

Nursery  Baby Nappies (all sizes please) 

P1  Baby Food and Milk (tins or dried only) 

P2  Toothpaste and tooth brushes (adult and children) 

P3  Shampoo, shower gels, bars of soap and baby wipes 

P4  Bandages/Dressings/Plasters 

P5  Gloves/socks/hats (adult and children) 

P6  Torches/Batteries 

P7  Long term foods (tins or dried) 

 

We will be collecting the items during the week beginning 14th March 

 

Many thanks for your continued support and generosity 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Bronagh McVeigh 

Principal 
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